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    Thursday 11th July 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
With less than two weeks of the school year left, school is getting very busy! Year 6 are working very hard towards their leavers’ play. We are getting to try out our new snazzy lights and disco ball in the hall ready for the leaver’s performance on the last day of term. Thank you to the FOS for their financial support towards the new lighting.

I have been extremely impressed with the online donations to Cancer Research ahead of our fun bouncy obstacle event next Thursday. Over £500 raised already! Please get fundraising and donating and help support Bethany reach her total of £2000! Don’t forget to send your child in with 50p for an ice pop. The sponsorship forms should have arrived home yesterday. https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/ruths-giving-page-231
I am looking forward to seeing lots of children and families at the FOS summer disco and BBQ tomorrow night (6.30-8.30pm).
Still to come

15th July –Ambitions day.  End of year school reports home to parents and carers

18th July –Year 6 leavers BBQ and Cancer Research fundraiser day 

24th July – Year 6 leavers performance 10.45am start. Parents and families of Year 6 may come into the school at 10.30am to be seated. School year ends at 12.10pm.

Monday 2nd September 2019 –INSET day. Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.40am.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Lewis & Riven. Thank you for your help. 



Friends of Stockham are super excited and hope to see you all at the FAMILY Disco & BBQ on Friday. Everyone welcome; bring Granny & Grandad and all your siblings too! (6:30-8:30pm). Entry is £1 per person (paid on the gate). As always, children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  We have had a very sporty week.  The children loved their lessons at the tennis

             festival on Monday and were really well behaved.  We have also been busy

             practicing for Sports Day which we loved on Wednesday.
Year 1  In maths we have been starting to look at time.  We have been looking at different 

             times of day and o’clock times.  We have also enjoyed experimenting with different 

             colours in art.
Year 2  We really enjoyed our KS1 Sports Day this week and had a great time taking part in

             all our races.  In art we have been making swatches of varying shades of green by

             mixing colours.
Year 3  We really enjoyed the tennis festival on Monday and we all competed to the best of 

             our ability on Sports Day.  In maths we have been adding and subtracting volumes

             and revising horizontal, vertical, parallel and perpendicular lines.
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy this week learning about explanation writing and using the 
             book Until I Met Dudley to help us.  It is full of funny ideas about how different 
             machines work and we have begun to think of some crazy ideas ourselves.  In topic
             we have started some structure challenges, beginning with a bridge building task.
             We had to think really carefully about what would make a sturdy structure and we
             then tested them. We have also combined art and science, producing some really 
             careful anatomical drawings of invertebrates.
Year 5  Year 5 have had a great week – we have been to KA’s and looked at hearts and

             respiratory systems.  We have also been fab at Sports Day.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been busy rehearsing.  We have been dissecting hearts and

             lungs and drawing anatomical diagrams in science.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for their amazing effort during sports day, they made us very 

             proud.
Year 1  Joey for using great determination in maths.  Ava for using excellent team work 

             when using talk partner time.
Year 2  Nour for brilliant sportsmanship and superb racing at our KS1 Sports Day.  What 

             an excellent competitor!  Skyla for always presenting your work so beautifully and

             for consistently working exceptionally hard.
Year 3  All of Year 3 for their fabulous science homework projects.  You have all worked
             so hard and were confident presenting your work to the rest of the class.
Year 4  Oscar and Amber for a brilliant bridge design which held 59 bricks.  They thought 
             really carefully about how to make 3 pieces of paper and 10 paperclips strong
             enough to make a bridge!  
Year 5  All of Year 5 for outstanding behaviour at KA’s.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for their amazing behaviour at KA’s.  The teachers were very

             complementary.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year’s 2 & 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!










